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To: Planning   
Subject: 22/00385/SO - OBJECTION 
 

Dear Planning dEPT 

I appear unable to comment on this application via your planning portal hence the email. 

This is an abhorrent proposal on a large area of greenfield land that we should be trying 

to protect, not destroy. Far from being of no environmental sensitivity as described in 

the proposal, this area is a beautiful and peaceful area of undulating fields and 

hedgerows. From the A361 there is a far ranging view over to the escarpment that would 

be totally ruined by this development. 

The current road infrastructure cannot cope with the current volume of traffic, it 

certainly could not support further developments of this scale. We do not need any more 

unsightly warehouses in this area. 

Please think of and prioritise the wishes and needs of the local residents, rather than the 

bank balance of the landowner. 

Yours Sincerely 

Dr Polly Davies 

1 Wesley Place, Chacombe, Banbury OX172JP 

 


